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I am a nurse working in a hospital setting, critical care . My schedule varies and the 

ability to leave work to vote is not possible. Often we stay late to ensure continued 

care of critically ill patients.  

This feels as if you are trying to take away my right to vote. Statistically the number of 

votes that are fraudulent is extremely low and is of no consequence in Oregon as 

well as other mail in vote states. Why try to change this when it has been so 

successful for decades in allowing the working class to vote? 

But It is not just the people who work. What of my elderly mother who cannot drive 

with limited resources? What about the people who have disabilities?   


